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Welcome to Ladysmith Newsletter 
At Knights Care we understand that choosing a care home for a family
member can be a difficult choice and we want to take this opportunity to
say thank you to the families who have entrusted us with the care of their
loved one at Ladysmith.
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Business Updates - Carol Woodliffe, Home Manager 
We would like to wish Sue Savoury a Happy 70th Birthday, she had a party
with live entertainment “ Jeannette & Brucey “ which was a great success and
enjoyed by all.

Refurbishment of both downstair lounges starting shortly, we are taking
the partition down in the small lounge to open it up again, now that we
are no longer using it as a visiting room.

We are having a Halloween party on 29th October where
“Stars in your Eye” will be performing Halloween themed
entertainment. On the 31st October it is fancy dress and
Halloween bingo.

We would like to wish Sam Wharton, Alice Wharton, and
Luara Carter all the best as they are all going on
maternity leave in October.
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What Happened in September

Be Great Fitness

Falls Awareness Week
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What Happened in September

Happy 70th
Birthday Sue
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What Happened in September

Crafting

Bingo
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What Happened in September

Musical
Entertainmen

t
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SATURDAY 29TH

WHATS HAPPENING IN
OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 1ST - 6TH
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SATURDAY 29THSATURDAY 12TH

SUNDAY 13TH

WHATS HAPPENING IN
OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 7TH - 13TH
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SATURDAY 29THSATURDAY 19TH

SUNDAY 20TH

WHATS HAPPENING IN
OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 14TH - 20TH
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SATURDAY 29THSATURDAY 26TH

SUNDAY 27TH

WHATS HAPPENING IN
OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 21ST - 27TH



WHATS HAPPENING IN
OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 28TH - 31ST


